
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are warmly invited to an information evening on 

 

 EXTRA-CURRICULAR OPPORTUNITIES  

 offered to Hinchingbrooke students.  
 

Do you have a child at Hinchingbrooke, or starting here shortly? If 

so, please come along to find out about the wealth of extra- 

curricular opportunities on offer. These include sport, Duke of 

Edinburgh Award (DofE), music, drama, subject clubs, science club, 

riding club, cookery club and many, many more. 

 

The event will take place in Middle School at 

7.30pm on Thursday 14th June 2012 

Please note that the evening will finish at 9pm  

 

For more information, please contact Carole Olsen, Extended 

Services Co-ordinator on eco@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk or 01480 

420529 

Please note that this evening is designed for all parents and 

carers; children are also welcome to attend this meeting. 
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